
Subject: Re: Board Minutes and Renewal Information
From: MT Live Entertainment <mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
Date: 02/10/2017 06:10 PM
To: Darin French <darin@lani.org>

Thank you and beutifull weekend to you.

Ana

On Fri, Feb 10, 2017 at 3:35 PM, Darin French <darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org> > 
wrote:

Hi Everyone,

I have attached the minutes from our February 8 meeting along with the renewal 
timeline and previous scope of work that we discussed.  I have been in contact with Don 
Duckworth and hope to meet with him next week.  Again, I’m hoping that we can cut some of 
the services out to keep our costs low.  I will keep you all up-to-date.

Have a great weekend and stay dry.

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970

Los Angeles, CA 90017

213/627-1822 x13 <tel:(213)%20627-1822> 

213/627-1821 <tel:(213)%20627-1821>  fax

darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org>

-- 

Ana M Ricardo
President / CEO
MT Live Entertainment
1414w Pico Blvd
Los Angeles, ca 90015
(213) 550 - 9320 Cell
mtliveentertainment@gmail.com <mailto:mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
www.mtliveentertainment.com <http://www.mtliveentertainment.com>
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The information contained in this e-mail and any attached
documents may be privileged, confidential and protected from
disclosure.  If you are not the intended recipient you may not
read, copy, distribute or use this information.  If you have
received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this message and then delete it
from your system.
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